
I hope everyone had a 

nice long weekend and 

is ready to get back to 

school.  With the snow 

days we had last week, 

we have a few differ-

ences in our schedule 

this week.  Here are 

some of the upcoming 

events. 

We will have a test 

over last week’s spell-

ing words on Wednes-

day.  I will send home a 

new list on Thursday.  

We will test over these 

words next Friday. 

Math News: 

We will continue our 

unit on fractions this 

week.  Please continue 

reminding your child 

to study multiplica-

tion facts a little 

each evening.  Thank 

you! 

Math homework: 

M– S.L. 7.2 

T– “Fractions-of”  

 activity sheet 

W –S.L. 7.3 

Th -S.L. 7.4  

Reading News: 

Our new story will be 

“Rikki-tikki-tavi.”  

The selection test will 

be Friday.   

 

Reading homework: 

M-Spelling activity. 

T– Spelling sheet 

W– Reread pp. 348-353  

Th– Reread pp. 354-360 

 

**Students need to 

read 30 min. each 

evening. **  

Our classroom Valen-

tine’s Day party will 

be next Thursday, 

February 14th, from 

9:30-10:30.      

 

Class list: 

Kaylyn  Emily 

Leigh  Lucas 

Tyler F. Devon 

Dustin G. Austin H. 

 

Jena  Cody 

Tyfanee Austin J. 

Tyler J. Madeline 

James  Lauren 

Valentine’s Day Party! 
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Special points of inter-

est: 

☺ District Spelling Bee-

Tuesday at 9:00 

☺ Progress reports to be 

sent home on Wednesday  

☺ Spelling test on Wednes-

day. 

☺ Selection test on Friday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jordan Nick 

LeAndra Dustin S. 

Allana  Ryann 

Hanna  Jake 


